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Oregon's current system of vote-by-mail has almost entirely eliminated the poll booth.
Bring back polling booths on election day so those who feel it necessary to vote in
person can do so. They can bring the ballots they received via the mail with them as
a secondary form of validation and have it be checked against their ID.

Those that are comfortable with vote-by-mail should be allowed to continue to do so.

| am opposed to this bill as written.



